
 

 

Staithes Coastal Strategy (Cowbar Nab to Thorndale Shaft) 
Appendices 

 

Please note that this Strategy was developed by Scarborough Borough Council, in 
partnership with Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council, between 2019 and 2023. From 
the 1st April 2023 Scarborough Borough Council has become part of the new North 
Yorkshire Council unitary local authority.  

The Strategy was approved by the Environment Agency’s Large Project Review Group 
in May 2023 and consequently the main Strategy Appraisal Report has been updated 
to refer to North Yorkshire Council.  

The appendices remain as at their time of writing. Therefore, any references in the 
appendices of the Strategy to Scarborough Borough Council can be taken to now refer 
to North Yorkshire Council. 


